
 
 

Parent/ Carer Questionnaire 

 

 

Dear Parents & Carers, 

 

We recognise that this year has been a difficult year for our 

families, due to the Covid 19 Pandemic. However, as always, it has 

been our intention to provide a joyful and exciting learning 

experience for all of the children who attend Bloomsbury Nursery 

School. We would really appreciate your feedback for us to 

continue to reflect upon and improve the quality of care and 

education that we offer to our children.  

 

Please click on the link below to complete the questionnaire. 

If you would like to share any further comments or thoughts with 

us, please email ; 

 

enquiry@bloomsbury.bham.sch.uk 

 

 

https://forms.office.com/r/n7V3CP8DU9 
 

Many Thanks, 

Sally Davies 

Headteacher 
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